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This citizen is OPPOSED to growing the Industrial Homeless Industry. The statistics 

do not support Governmental management of homeless services. The outcomes 

have been terrible for both the unhoused and the tax payers in the states that use 

this kind of strategy. Please abandon this strategy and create policy that acts as a 

force multiplier to the programs that have efficient positive outcomes, such as the 

union gospel mission and others, who realize  compassion and effectiveness for 

helping people. The state and local governments only end up growing the salaries of 

government employees, and do little address the problems they claim to be trying to 

solve when it comes to the homeless situation. 

 

Please vote no in a step forward to addressing the homeless problem in Oregon   


